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New Deihl, dated: 08.03.2025 

Sub: Fortnight cleanliness drive to check cleanliness standards in trains. 

Indian Railways is a major contributor to Swachh Bharat Mission and take every effort 
in maintaining cleanliness through its flagship program 11Swachh Rail Swachh Bharat". 
Cleanliness inspection/superchecks are conducted periodically to maintain high standards 
of cleanliness so as to provide a comfortable and hygienic environment to travelling 
passengers. 

2. In continuation of the aforesaid efforts, it has been decided that a fortnight special 
cleanliness drive should be launched from 10th March 2025 to 23rd March 2025 to 
check/maintain cleanliness standards in trains. During drive, ·following activities must 
invariably be included:-

1. Intensive inspection/Cleaning of trains at washing lines by team of 
Supervisors/Officers during primary maintenance. 

2. Intensive inspection of trains at Station by team of officers/supervisors and staff 
in all OBHS trains. 

3. Anti-littering to be ensured in coaches. 
4. Special focus on Bio-Toilets maintenance should be ensured. 
5. Quality of linen should be checked. 
6. Pantry Car cleaning should be checked, quality of food and its hygiene also be 

checked. 
7. Waste generated/collected by OBHS and pantry cars staff should be kept 

properly and handed over at identified station/location, it should be ensured that 
the waste is not discharged on tracks. 

8. Suggestions/feedback should also be obtained from passengers and immediate 
action be taken therof. 

3. Active participation from Railway men should be ensured and general public may be 
educated to keep the trains clean through PA system and IEC devices. 

4. Detailed report of the drive along with before and after photos may be furnished on 
daily basis on Email Id: advenhm@rb.railnet.gov.in. A complete report detailing number of 
trains covered,· plastic removed(in tones), anti-littering drives, number of SMS feedback 
received from passengers etc. should be provided to this office after completion of the drive 
and not later than 30.03.2025. 

This issues with the approval of competent authority. 

Copy to: PCME/IR 

(Shailendra Singh) 
Pr. Exe. Director/ME(EnHM & Proj.) 

Railway Board 
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